
Photos From the State Meeting 

Gary and Georgianne Carls, Curtis and Ramona Black 

Be nice to Monty... 
Golf Digest magazine has decided that it's 
time to do something about the folks who 
can't resist the urge to heckle Colin 
Montgomerie whenever he makes an 
appearance at a U.S. golf event. 
So, for next week's U.S. Open at Bethpage 
State Park, the magazine says it will be 
handing out 25,000 "Be Nice to Monty" 
buttons. The June issue features an essay 
that, "makes the point that golf has no place 
for loudmouths who heckle Colin 
Montgomerie, or any other player, for that 
matter." 
Anyone not attending the U.S. Open who'd 
like a button should visit http:// 
www.golfdigest.com for information. 

Quick Quote 
"A clear conscience is usually the sign 
of a bad memory." 

— Steven Wright — 

Naumann's 
NorCal News 

Frank Zamazal has left his 
position at Spyglass Hill and has 
accepted the Superintendent 
position at Tamarisk CC in Rancho 
Mirage. Frank is returning to the 
course where he served as Assis-
tant many years ago. His replace-
ment has yet to be named John 
Jorgensen has recently left The 
Reserve at Spanos Park and 
accepted the Superintendent 
position at Deer Ridge in 
Brentwood Dick Rudolph of 
Mountain Shadows Golf Resort 
has announced his club has 
changed names. The course is 
now being called Foxtail Golf 
Club 

17 year old sensation, Lyler Hilton, 
seranaded the group at sunset 

Craig Zellers and Tim Roth at the State 
Meeting 

Peter Herrera and Matt Moore at the State 
meeting 

http://www.golfdigest.com

